
BSA Board Minutes 
Email Vote 
July 16, 2024 
 
On July 16, 2024, Board members were emailed a copy of the BSA 990 form for the fiscal 
year ended September 30, 2023 as had been prepared by our outside accounting firm, 
Honkamp.  The Board was consulted via an email vote on whether to approve the draft 990 
form.   
 
The Board voted in favor of approving the BSA 990 form for the year ended September 30, 
2023.   
  
 
 
 


